
 

February 22 - Shinnen Enkai - Each year we create a 

goodwill banner pertaining to special events in 

Japan. This year we created and signed a banner 

honoring the 90th anniversary of the Japanese 

Friendship Dolls and the American Blue Eyeds Dolls. 

 

March 5 - Tachibana High School visitation (99 

students from Osaka) We helped with their 

transportation around Hilo and participated in 

their program. Each guest received a gift from the 

FKK. 

 

March 10 - Mr.Masaru Aoki (Japanese Friendship 

Dolls factory representative) came to Hilo and 

lectured at the University of Hawaii. We presented 

our goodwill banner at that time. 

 

July 8 - Tanabata We cleaned and restored our 

Fukushima ishi doro located in the Liliuokalani 

Gardens (Japanese park). Personal wishes were 

hung from bamboo branches. We created a banner 

for next years (2018) celebration honoring the 

150th anniversary of the Aizu Byakko- Tai 

Sammurais. 

 

Seprember 17 - Mr. Yasushi Misawa (Japan Consul 

General) farewell luncheon. He is being transferred 

to Berlin, Germany. FKK participated and presented 

a gift to Mr. and Mrs. Misawa. 

 

Seprember 27 - Ireito Memorial Service An annual 

event to thank our Japanese ancestors, Issei 

immigrants, who established their legacy through 

hard work and sacrifices. FKK presented a bouquet 

of flowers. 



 


